
 MASS TIMES & INTENTIONS:    
 Morning & Evening Prayer:  Week  1 

SUNDAY 
21st October 
29th Sunday of Year 
  

Coggeshall 
Kelvedon 
Kelvedon 
Tiptree 

9.00 a.m. 
11.00 a.m. 

1.00 p.m. 
6.00 p.m. 

Private Intention 
Charlie Boyle RIP 
Baptism:  Leo John Peter King 
All Parishioners  

MONDAY    
22nd October 
St John Paul II 

Kelvedon 9.00 a.m.  Margaret Rich RIP  

TUESDAY    
23rd October 
St John Capistrano 

Kelvedon 
Tiptree 
 

8.00 a.m.  
11.00 a.m. 

Private Intention  
Rosary & Eucharistic Adoration 

WEDNESDAY   
24th October 
Dedication of Church   

Kelvedon 
Kelvedon 

7.00 p.m. 
7.30 p.m. 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Private Intention 

THURSDAY       
25th October 

Kelvedon 
Kelvedon 

10.00 a.m. 
10.30 a.m. 

Private Intention 
Parish Prayer Group 

FRIDAY             
26th October 
St Chad & Cedd 

Kelvedon 9.00 a.m. Private Intention 

SATURDAY    
27th October 

Kelvedon 10.00 a.m. Private Intention 

SUNDAY 
28th October 
30th Sunday of Year 
  

Coggeshall 
Kelvedon 
Kelvedon 
Tiptree 

9.00 a.m. 
11.00 a.m. 

2.00 p.m. 
6.00 p.m. 

Private Intention 
All Parishioners 
Baptism: Frederick Geoffrey Prior 
Private Intention (Deasy) 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday 10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. with  
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament & Benediction 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS, LECTORS AND MINISTERS OF WELCOME  
Please refer to your Liturgical rota. 

WELCOME TO THE 
PARISH OF ST MARY IMMACULATE & THE HOLY ARCHANGELS KELVEDON   

ST. BERNARD COGGESHALL & ST JOHN HOUGHTON TIPTREE 
(Twinned with St Joseph’s Mission, Besters, KwaZulu-Natal)                                                                         

Monsignor Gordon Read                                                                      
Telephone:  01376 570348   

Address: The Presbytery, Church Street, Kelvedon, CO5 9AH                                                                                     
 Email: kelvedon@dioceseofbrentwood.org  

    Parish Website: www.kelvedoncatholicparish.org.uk                                                  
  Diocesan Website: www.dioceseofbrentwood.net  

Parish Facebook Page www.facebook.com/kelvedoncatholic 
 twitter.com/KelvCathParish  www.instagram.com/kelvedoncatholicparish 

PARISH NEWSLETTER 
21st October 2018 

 

  

TWENTY-NINTH SUNDAY OF YEAR 
The Son of Man came to give his life as  
a ransom for many.  
 

 
 
First Reading           Is 53:10-11 
Responsorial Psalm      Ps 32:4-5. 18-20. 22 
Second Reading           Heb 4:14-16 
Gospel             Mk 10:35-45 
 
 

https://twitter.com/KelvCathParish


TWENTY-NINTH SUNDAY:  For us today ‘sacrifice’ is simply a way of describing a giving up 
of something we value – perhaps to help those in need or someone we love.  It implies 
some kind of cost to ourselves but little more.  In the time of Christ ‘sacrifice’ was a much 
more vivid concept.  Most religions, including Judaism, involved sacrifice as a regular part 
of their worship – a way of thanking God, or to reinforce prayer with a gift, or perhaps to 
appease God’s anger.  It meant taking the life of an animal or setting aside some other 
foodstuff such as grain.  In some cases the setting aside was marked by total destruction 
through fire.  In others part was retained and shared as a sign of communion with God.  
In a world never far from hunger such a gesture meant a great deal.  This was why when 
Mary and Joseph presented Jesus in the Temple they were permitted as poor people to 
offer two doves instead of a lamb.  This idea of sacrifice runs through all three readings 
today.  Isaiah speaks of the suffering servant who will offer his life in atonement for the 
people.  In St Mark’s Gospel Jesus hints at how this will be fulfilled in his self-offering on 
the cross – “Can you drink the cup that I must drink?”  Christ is both the lamb of sacrifice 
and the High Priest of the New Covenant.  From this week our second reading is taken 
from the Letter to the Hebrews which invites us to reflect on Our Lord’s role as the     
Eternal High Priest.  When we call the Mass a sacrifice we do so not because of the bread 
and wine we offer but because through these sacramental signs we are united, by the 
power of the Holy Spirit, with the one sacrifice Christ offered once on the cross two   
thousand years ago, and now in the eternal present of heaven. 
 
PRAYER NEEDS:  Please continue to pray for those parishioners who are sick and      
housebound. 
 
ANNIVERSARIES:  Please remember Basil Kentish, Esther Dunion, Mary Birch, Emma 
Allen, Tony McGoldrick, Anthony Conerney, Adele Strong, Desmond Moore, Bill          
Alderton, Danny Mullane, Peter Ponley and Elzbieta Morecka whose anniversaries occur 
at this time.   
 
MISSION SUNDAY:  Today is world Mission Sunday.  It is a reminder that all of us are 
called to be missionaries in our own circumstances – especially in this Year of Faith – but 
also to help those working full time as missionaries elsewhere.  For those who do not use 
Gift Aid Envelopes, special ones are available at the back of the Church. 
  
PARISH PILGRIMAGE:  Many thanks to all who helped organise last Saturday’s pilgrimage 
to Canterbury.  It was a lovely occasion and we were blessed with fine weather.  Take a 
look at the photos and a short video clip on the parish website. 
 
WE REGRET:  To announce the death of Mr Mike Gibson of Tollesbury.  His funeral has 
been arranged for Monday 29th October in St Mary’s Church, Tollesbury, 3.00 p.m.  RIP. 
 
FINANCE:  Offertory collection for Sunday 14th October - £691.65. 
 
 
  

REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY 11TH NOVEMBER 2018:  A reminder to those attending Mass at 
Kelvedon that, to mark the centenary of the end of World War I this year, we shall be  
joining our friends from other Churches and the wider community at the War memorial 
for 10.45 a.m. and then returning for Mass after the act of remembrance.  Mass will  
therefore start at about 11.15 a.m. on that date.  However, as a Requiem Mass it will be 
shorter than usual since there will be no Gloria or Creed.  Children from St Mary’s School 
are making papier maché helmets for each church as a reminder of those who gave their 
lives and there will also be external displays of knitted poppies.  At Coggeshall and Tiptree 
the arrangements are as usual. 
 
VACANCIES FOR FOUNDATION GOVERNORS:  Have arisen at a number of Catholic schools 
across the Diocese and expressions of interests are being sought from practising          
committed Catholics for the ministry. The term of office is for 4 years from the date of 
appointment. Foundation Governors are personally appointed by the Bishop to Diocesan 
schools to represent his interests and those of the Catholic community as a whole. Anyone 
interested in the role and mission of foundation governor should not be put off by a      
lack of experience. Appropriate training is available during the period of service. The 
‘Initial Governor Induction Training’ will begin in November so if you are interested please 
send your CV to: The Education Department, Cathedral House, Ingrave Road, Brentwood, 
Essex CM15 8AT or email sophierussell@dioceseofbrentwood.org  
 
VACANCY FOR SCHOOL CHAPLAIN: All Saints Catholic School,  Terling Road, Dagenham. 
Scale 5 (point 22 - 25). Closing date 29th October 2018 Telephone:0208 724  1857. 
 
SAVE THE DATE! FATHER GORDON'S ANNUAL CURRY NIGHT!  Friday, 9th November 
2018, 7:30 p.m. in St. Dominic's Room, Kelvedon.  Admission: £10 adults/children over 12; 
£5 children under 12.  PLEASE NOTE:  PLEASE BRING YOUR OWN DRINKS. Glassware will 
be provided.  Sign up sheets now available in all three churches.  Don't miss out on a fun 
evening and Father's wonderful curries! 
 
CHRISTMAS COFFEE MORNING: Tuesday 18th December, from 10-12 at St. John      
Houghton, Tiptree.  If you would like to donate Christmas baked goods for our tea/coffee 
room and/or "Christmas-y" items for the Christmas "bring & buy" table please see Gloria 
Streat or a member of the Social Group.  
 
BCYS SUMMER LOURDES:  If you are in school year 10 or above, come and join 
the  Brentwood Catholic Youth Service on our hugely popular Summer Lourdes Pilgrimage. 
We travel alongside the diocese to assist the elderly and infirm on their annual pilgrimage, 
particularly those in wheelchairs.  Alongside this we also run a retreat, daily Masses and 
excursions for the young people, as well as experiencing the Lourdes Torchlight Procession 
and Blessed Sacrament Procession.  Applications will be open from the evening of      
Sunday 21st October and will remain open until 31st January 2019. These can be made at 
www.bcys.net/events where you will also find more information about the trip. Likely 
travel dates will be 20th - 27th July 2019. 

http://www.bcys.net/events

